
June 21,1996 

Baker Environmental, Inc. 
Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopolis, Pennsylvania 15108 

(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-2002 

Commander 
Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
15 10 Gilbert Street (Building N-26) 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 1 l-2699 

Attn: Ms. Katherine Landman 
Navy Technical Representative 
Code 18232 

Re: Contract N62470-89-D-48 14 
Navy CLEAN, District III 
Contract Task Order (CTO) 0352 
Long-Term Monitoring Program Design 
Operable Unit No.4 (Sites 4 1 and 74) 
MCB, Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Ms. Landman: 

r”“\ 
Baker Environmental, Inc. (Baker) is pleased to submit three bound copies of the Baseline Long-Term 
Monitoring Study for Operable Unit No. 4 (Sites 4 1 and 74). Additionally, three unbound copies of this report 
are being submitted for insertion into the Administrative Record. 

Three copies of this report have been forwarded to Mr. Neal Paul (IRP Director) at MCB Camp Lejeune. Copies 
of this report have also been submitted to USEPA Region IV (three copies) and the NC DEBNR (four copies). 

Information provided in this report will be used in conjunction with results of the RI report to prepare the Long- 
Term Monitoring Plan for OU No.4. The draft Long-Term Monitoring Plan is scheduled to be submitted for 
review on or before August 8, 1996. 

Baker appreciates the opportunity to serve LANTDIV on this important project. If you have any questions, 
please contact me at (412) 269-2053. 

Sincerely, 

BAKER ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

Matthew D. Bartman 
Project Manager 

MDB/lq 

Attachments 

cc: Ms. Lee Anne Rapp, P.E., Code 183 (letter only) 
Ms. Beth Collier, Code 02 115 (letter only) 
Mr. Neal Paul, IRP Director, MCB Camp Lejeune (3 copies) 


